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Another very successful and heart-warming Spanish Divine Principle workshop, was held on July 15th 

and 16th by Dr. Richard De Sena at our Cheon Hwa Gung Sanctuary. The workshop was titled "Family 

Unity Workshop" and it gathered families from Las Vegas and California who shared and learned about 

God's heart through the Divine Principle. One guest said, "It was a very beautiful experience. It is a very 

different biblical concept, much different from what I was used to". The two-day workshop was 

concluded with a barbecue and a pool party for the youngsters. We are all looking forward for the next 

Spanish Divine Principle workshop! 

 

 


